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In an ongoing effort to increase awareness, safeguard assets, assure the accuracy of accounting data, promote operational efficiency, and encourage adherence to managerial policies and directives, SUNY Fredonia Internal Control will issue informational monthly FAST FACTS to all faculty and staff.


SUNY Fredonia Policy Website:
A central location for all SUNY Fredonia Administrative Policies and links to other SUNY Fredonia and other relevant policies has been developed and can be accessed at:

http://www.fredonia.edu/policy
This policy site will continually change as policies are added and amended. If you know of any pertinent policies or procedures that have been accidentally omitted from this site, please contact Amy Beers at Amy.Beers@fredonia.edu.  We welcome suggestions for website modification.
Remember, it is the responsibility of each faculty and staff member to be aware    of, and adhere to, all policies relating to SUNY Fredonia.
A big “thank you” to Janet Mayer and Cindy Haenszel for their work on the Policy Reorganization Working Group and for the development of this website.

If you have any questions, comments or suggestions regarding Internal Control FAST FACTS or any other Internal Control related issues, please contact Amy Beers, Director of Internal Control, at 673-4925 or Amy.Beers@fredonia.edu . Internal Control Committee members include Amy Beers, Tracy Bennett, Jean Blackmore, Kevin Kearns, Karen Klose, Rebecca Nalepa, Karen Porpiglia, Matthew Snyder, Denise Szalkowski and Daniel Tramuta.
